
Update on Tseung Kwan O Hospital’s
appeal for missing person

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:
 
     The spokesman for Tseung Kwan O Hospital made the following update today
(August 16) regarding a public appeal to help locate a missing person:

     The 78-year-old elderly woman who was found missing yesterday (August
15) has been located by the Police and sent home.
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